HB 1210 House Education Committee January 18, 2021

My name is Leon Dietrich. I work have worked for the Bismarck School District for 34 years. I know when teachers come back in the Fall, they spend a lot of time and money on their classrooms getting things ready for the kids. They buy, out of their own money, notebooks for spelling, things for bulletin boards, and supplies for activities.

I support the study to look at the personal money teachers spend and how we can pay them back for the things they buy for their classrooms. Please pass this bill.

Thank you for your time and consideration of this matter.

Leon dietrich@bismarckschools.org
701 East Avenue B #2, Bismarck, ND 58501
701.220.4320
District 35